
LD 928 

My name is Jeffrey Stevens. My family had hunted some public land in Sangerville, Maine 
for over 25 years. Just a couple of years ago, a man named Phil Kinny purchased a piece 
of land at the end of LaGrange road in Sangerville, Maine. He put up a gate and closed the 

road that was access to the public land. It just doesn't seem right he can do this. I've been 
unable to get any help from law enforcement to gain any access for this public hunting 

site. 
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